Greetings AWISA members,
I hope this message finds you enjoying the spring weather and the energy it brings to the quarter! 

Our spring meeting is coming up. It will take place next Friday, April 28th, at the lovely campus of Western Washington University in Bellingham. For driving directions, please  visit: http://admissions.wwu.edu/visit/v_directions.html. Parking information can be found at: http://www.ps.wwu.edu/parking/info/visitor.aspx. Please stop at the Visitor Center first and tell the attendant you are attending the AWISA meeting. The parking fee will be about $10, and the morning venue will be in the Viking Union, close to lot 14G. 
As you know, spring brings an expanded and exciting business meeting. We will be holding elections for Secretary/Chair-Elect, as well as voting for Best of AWISA. We also plan to collect dates and locations for next year’s meetings, so bring your calendars. Seattle University will host in the fall; we’ll need volunteers for winter and spring. This provides a great opportunity to showcase your campus. Please contact me if you have any questions about hosting details. 
Minutes from the Winter 2006 meeting will need to be approved or amended. They are available on the NAFSA Region I website at: http://www.region1.nafsa.org/AWISA/AWISA_index.htm. Membership dues (it’s not too late!) for the current 2005-2006 year will also be collected. If you have not paid your membership dues yet, you can do so at the meeting or by mail. Please let me know if you have questions about your payments or need a membership form.

The spring meeting will wrap up the school year nicely. We’ll have a chance to learn about WWU’s international office and tour their beautiful campus. Sessions will cover tools for finding scholarships and for creating successful office outreach events. Kelley Osmanbhoy will share highlights from her Washington D.C. trip for NAFSA’s Advocacy Day and lead the Advisor to Advisor session. If you’ve had any questions lately that made you furrow your brow and scratch your head, please bring them. Advance research time is appreciated, so you can email Kelley at waltersk@u.washington.edu. We hope to see you in Bellingham! 
Sincerely,
Leana de la Torre

Secretary/Chair-Elect 2005-2006

torre@u.washington.edu
206.543.3672
AGENDA

9:00-9:30 
Social Time
(Viking Union Room 464)

9:30-9:40
Welcome by Kris Bulcroft, Vice-Provost for Undergraduate Education

9:45-10:15
Introduction to WWU’s International Programs & Exchanges Office
10:30-11:30
Concurrent Sessions   

Session A: Financing an Education



Presented by Edward Wanambisi Wesakania, Western Washington U.

Edward will share his personal account of financing his education through scholarships and other financial aid, from his start at Skagit Valley College through his current graduate studies at Western Washington University. 


Session B: Objectives and Assessment of International Student Activities


Presented by Brad Huggins, Art Institute of Seattle
This session will introduce tools for putting together successful student activities, including workshops and orientations. It will cover student development concepts such as creating clear objectives for an activity as well as the necessary means of assessing its success. 
11:45-12:15
Pick up Lunch   (Various on-campus options)
12:30-1:30
Advisor to Advisor—a “Working Lunch” with Kelley Osmanbhoy




Highlights from NAFSA’s Advocacy Day in D.C.  


1:30-2:30
Business Meeting



Approval of Minutes




Nominations and Election




Best of AWISA




Membership Roster




Dues Payment




Treasurer’s Report




2006-2007 Meeting Dates and Locations




Announcements 

2:30-3:15
Campus Tour
